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Removing any form of predator control will be counter productive. Allowing to
population to grow. And cause issues. Not only to wildlife. But for our farmers. As it
stands many landowners already contact and reach out to local hunters for help with
predator control. You can see it on almost all the town facebook groups.

I believe coyote population in Maine should remain a year round thing.



